

JANUARY 2020

Hjorth Road Elementary StrongStart Newsletter

Volume 7, Issue 5

Happy New Year!

Welcome back! I hope you had a great holiday, spending quality time with family and friends. I certainly did! I would like to take this moment to thank you for the lovely gifts and holiday wishes. You all share a special place in my heart, and I certainly appreciate your commitment to helping make our program so successful. Thank you my friends!

The New Year gives all of us the opportunity to look back on the previous year and reflect, learn, celebrate successes and look ahead to set goals for the coming year. It's time to embrace 2020! Let's continue to learn and play together

Things to Remember

With various weather conditions present, please bring inside shoes for your child to wear.

Safety Tip

Always watch for pedestrians. Especially on dull and dreary winter days, make a habit of walking around your vehicle to ensure no small children are behind it. Be alert and respond safely

Parent Drivers

Reminder: The parking lot is for staff only. Please park on nearby streets. Thank you!

Upcoming Events

January 6

StrongStart programs re-open to children and families

January 13

Administrative Day – StrongStart Closed

January 31

Facilitator Meeting – StrongStart Closed



Hjorth Road Elementary 14781 - 104 Avenue Surrey, BC V3R 5X4 Phone: 604-581-2327 Fax: 604-581-9424

StrongStart Hours: (M-F) 8:30 - 11:30 am

Principal: Lisa Chambers StrongStart Facilitator: Michelle

McKenzie

Surrey Schools on the Web! www.surreyschools.ca

Hjorth Road Elementary on the web! www.surreyschools.ca/schools/hjorthroad





JANUARY						
Sunday	Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday	Saturday
	Winter Break (StrongStart reopens Jan. 6)					4
5	6 StrongStart Program Reopens	7 GYM DAILY 10:15-10:30am unless there is a special event	8	9	10	11
12	13 Administrative Day StrongStart Closed	14	15	16	17	18
19	20	21	22	23	24	25
26	27	28	29	30	Facilitator Meeting StrongStart Closed	